’ The Asset Management Industry
SERVING INDIVIDUAL INVESTORS

INVESTMENT COMPANY INSTITUTE

MEMO# 31799

June 11, 2019

Save the Dates: September 5 CCO
Committee Call; December 4 CCO
Committee Meeting

[31799]

June 11, 2019 TO: Chief Compliance Officer Committee RE: Save the Dates: September 5
CCO Committee Call; December 4 CCO Committee Meeting

Please note that the next call of ICI’'s CCO Committee will be held on Thursday,
September 5th from 2:00-3:30 p.m. [Eastern]. In mid-August, | will reach out to
members of the Committee by email to ask you to RSVP if you plan to participate in the call
and to solicit any issues you would like added to the call’'s agenda.

The Committee’s next in-person meeting will be held in Washington, D.C. on Wednesday,
December 4th starting at 9:00 a.m. The meeting will be held the day after ICI's Law
Procedures Conference. Following the adjournment of the Conference on December 3rd, we
will have an informal Committee dinner beginning with cocktails around 6:30 p.m. While the
Committee meeting is free, members who plan to attend the Conference and the
Committee dinner will need to register separately for those events and pay the applicable
fee. Registration information about the Committee meeting and dinner will be sent to
members of the Committee via email in either late October or early November. | will let you
know when registration opens for the Conference.

| hope you’ll plan to join us for the upcoming call, meeting, and conference. If you have any
suggestions regarding the Committee’s call or meeting, please do not hesitate to share
them with me or the Committee’s Chair, Frank Knox of John Hancock
(fknox@johnhancock.com) or Vice Chair, Katie Primas of Dodge & Cox
(kmp@dodgeandcox.com). Also, if | can be of any assistance to you, please let me know.
Enjoy your summer!

Tamara K. Salmon
Associate General Counsel
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